
FP Women’s Retreat 2024 Frequently Asked Questions 

 

1) Will the retreat be virtual or in-person in 2024? 
The Women’s Retreat will be in-person this year with overnight accommodations away from First Parish. It will 
not be available for remote participation on Zoom.  
 
2) Are masks or other Covid protocols required? 
Retreat participants should test for Covid before the retreat. Masks are always welcome at our events, but are 
not required at this time. We will continue to watch the evolving Covid situation and will follow any policies in 
place at the time of our retreat. 
 
3) How can I get involved in leading an activity? 
We welcome your participation and leadership. Please indicate your interest on the registration form and/or 
contact Lillian Anderson, lillianand@comcast.net  for information about leading a song, reading something, 
leading a craft, dance, or entertainment.  
 
4) Will there be a Yankee Swap this year? 
Yes! There will be a Yankee Swap as well as a Book Swap. Start looking for those gently used items that you 
can't use but someone else could love...or that book that you would love to share.  
 
5) Are Scholarships available? 
Yes! We do not want the retreat fee to be a barrier to participation and have funds to defray the cost. Contact 
Lillian Anderson (lillianand@comcast.net) to request financial assistance.  
 
7) Is the retreat limited to members of First Parish? 
You can invite a friend or family member to join you, but space may be limited and preference will be given to 
current members of the First Parish community.  
 
6) Can I attend part of the retreat? 
To get the most out of the retreat, please plan on attending for the full weekend and help us to build a 
community retreat experience together. If you have special circumstances that will impact your schedule, 
please contact Lillian Anderson. We are eager to include everyone! 
 
7) Will there be an at-home retreat in 2024? 
Depending on interest and available leadership and space availability,  the retreat planning committee is eager 
to work with others who might make this possible.  Please contact Syd Miller at sydsail@gmail.com. 
 
8) What happened to Senexet House? 
We are unable to reach anyone at Senexet House and the web-site is no longer functional.  
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